
From:  William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/31/2020 11:54:10 AM

To:  John M. Bowman <JBowman@elkinskalt.com>

Cc:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>; Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Project
 

Hello,
Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood 
Center Project.

Regards,
William Lamborn    

On Mon, Aug 31, 2020 at 10:42 AM John M. Bowman <JBowman@elkinskalt.com> wrote:

Dear Mr. Lamborn,

 

Please see attached my letter of today’s date regarding the Hollywood Center Project.

 

Thank you.

 

John M. Bowman

jbowman@elkinskalt.com

Direct Dial: (310) 746‐4409 | Fax: (310) 746‐4499 | Download VCard

Elkins Kalt Weintraub Reuben Gartside LLP

10345 W. Olympic Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90064

www.elkinskalt.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e‐mail message and any attachments are confidential and may be attorney‐client privileged. Dissemination, distribution or

copying of this message or attachments without proper authorization is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please notify Elkins

Kalt Weintraub Reuben Gartside LLP immediately by telephone or by e‐mail, and permanently delete the original, and destroy all copies, of this message and

all attachments.

-- 
William Lamborn
City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3637
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